Edmonton
City Council

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Financial Assistance for Economic Loss due to Major Construction - Draft Policy

Recommendation of the Committee:
That the draft Financial Loss During Major Construction Projects policy, as set out in Attachment
1 of the March 23, 2022, Integrated Infrastructure Services report [1IS00397, be approved.

History

e At the March 23, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, the March 23, 2022, Integrated
Infrastructure Services report [1IS00397 was considered.

e The Committee heard from M. Suitor, Edmonton Downtown Business Association; T. Janes,
Stony Plain Road Business Association; and A. Sennyah, Canadian Federation of
Independent Business.
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